v Thanks for a
Great 2015!

This was a year full of new experiences and new beginnings.
Thanks to all of you who made it all possible. Happy Holidays!
Jeffrey Daymont, www.daymont.com

The Science of Juggling Show saw new horizons this year,
teaching the laws of motion to school aged kids far beyond the borders of
California. I did my first tour of the Lone Star state in spring and my fall
tour of the east coast included the eastern-most school of the USA!
(Calais, ME).

To learn more about the Science of
Juggling show visit: ScienceofJuggling.com

2015 also saw the premier of the Scarecrow Juggling Show. The
farm-to-table story is illustrated by juggling routines with farm tools and
produce. The grand finale juggling trick even represents all five food
groups!

Visit www.daymont.com/fairs to learn more
about the Scarecrow Show!

This summer, Disney’s imagineers created a parade to celebrate the
release of Pixar’s “Inside Out”. I joined a cast of talented dancers and
puppeteers for a daily parade through Disney’s California Adventure. We
juggled and passed “memory balls” between us throughout the parade route.

This year also marks the beginning of
“Juggler’s Gallery”. I took advantage of the
time I had off the road to create a series of art
pieces for jugglers and fans of juggling. These
original pieces are available for purchase at:
ETSY.com/shop/JugglersGallery

—_— See you in 2016!




